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19th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Clubs in the 2nd Half of the Summer Term 

Following the successful reintroduction of after school clubs we are pleased to say that we will be 
running the clubs again for 5 or 6 weeks during the second half of the summer term, starting on 8th June 
and finishing on 15th July. All clubs, with the exception of Football Club which is for Year 1 & 2 only, will 
be open to all children.  

All clubs run from the end of school until either 3.45pm or 4pm, see details below for individual timings 
and bookings will be made through the same online system that you booked your parent consultation 
meeting and this terms clubs. Bookings will open at 7pm on the evening of Thursday 20th May and will 
remain open until 11.50pm on Sunday 23rd May. The cost of the clubs will be £25 for the five sessions, 
or £30 for Football & Nature Explorers which will run for 6 sessions. For fairness to all children we would 
ask that you limit your request for clubs initially to no more than 2 clubs per child. We will endeavor to 
ensure that every child that applies gets at least one club of their choice. We have opened the lists up 
so that you can enter your interest in the clubs of your choice although spaces will be limited to 10 
children for Gardening and Nature Explorers and 12 children for all other clubs. Should the interest 
exceed the number of spaces available we will allocate children by using names out of a hat. It will not 
be done on a first come first served basis this time round.  

 
To access the booking system you need to login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/polesdenlaceyinfant 

To login you will need to enter:  

 Your first name and surname  

 Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth  
 
The login details you enter will be the same as the ones you used to access the online Parents Evening 

booking system. 

The confirmed clubs are: 

Day Club Cost Club leader Additional Information 

Monday 

3pm – 

3.45pm 

Multi sports Cost £25  

(5 weeks) 

Mrs. Binding No club on Monday 7th June (Inset Day) 
Each week the children will undertake 
fun, exciting, physical activities and 

games that will develop their 

coordination, agility and balance.  

Monday 

3pm – 4pm 

Lego Cost £25  

(5 weeks) 

Mrs. Leggatt No club on Monday 7th June (Inset Day) 
Each week the children will have an 
opportunity to practice their building 
skills. 
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Tuesday 

3pm – 

3.45pm 

Football 

Only Year 1 & 

Year 2 

Cost £30 

(6 weeks) 

Mr. Gregory Each week the children will be 
developing their football skills and then 
use these skills when playing mini games. 

Wednesday 

3pm – 4pm 

Art Cost £25  

(5 weeks) 

Mrs. Quinn (No Club Wednesday 7th July) Each week 
we will be creating something using 
different media e.g. paint, clay, fabric. 
Most projects will be completed in one 
week but some will be finished off the 
following week to take home. 

Wednesday 

3pm – 4pm 

Gardening Cost £25  

(5 weeks) 

Ms. Mole (No Club Wednesday 7th July) We will be 
preparing sections of the allotment to 
sow seeds and plants. We will be 
growing some plants in pots that the 
children will then be able to take home 
as well as maintaining our scarecrow and 
learning what we need to help plants 
grow. 

Thursday 

3pm – 

3.45pm 

Computing Cost £25  

(5 weeks) 

Miss. Williams (No Club Thursday 17th June) We will be 
exploring coding, creating our own game 
with the knowledge we have learnt 
about coding. We will be using Bee Bots, 
programming them to move and creating 
our own Bee Bots map which we will be 
able to take home at the end of the 
term.  

Thursday 

3pm – 4pm 

Nature 

Explorer 

Cost £30  

(6 weeks) 

Mrs. Leggatt We will be looking at all things nature 
related, including bugs, insects and pond 
dipping! 

 

Once bookings close we will confirm which clubs you have been allocated and how much is due for 

payment. We will be asking for all payments to be made direct into the school bank account further 

details of this will follow with your confirmation e-mail. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Mole, Headteacher 


